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Recreation & Arena Advisory Commission Meeting 

June 12, 2023 

 Arena Program Room  

 

Attendance: Lauren Krans, Steve Trepanier, Kevin Barry, David Camire, Sheila Colson, Dale 

Bickford, Dave Colson  

1. Introduction of Rochester Youth Hockey Board of Directors Bill Leduc and Dawn  

Connelly and RYH Boosters Melanie Zangarine 

 

2. Accept May Minutes 

 Member Sheila Colson motioned to accept.  Unanimous support. 

3. Review Revenue & Expense Reports 

Member Dale Bickford motioned to accept. Unanimous support. 

4. Summer Program & Staffing Review 

Director Krans informed the Commission that we should have 13 lifeguards if everyone passes 

the testing.  Board supported proposed pool schedule, including the additional of Aqua Zumba 

which will require a senior membership.  

5. FY24 Budget Update   

Director Krans discussed that the City Budget has been passed.  Reviewed adjustments to 

staffing.  Received approval for requested CIP projects for Rec and Arena. Have been 

researching long term goals for Arena facility. 

6. CDBG Pickeball Court Project 

Assistant Director Trepanier reviewed the original and multiple different ideas for pickleball 

courts.  Proposing that we rehab the current tennis courts and adding adjustable nets for both 

tennis/pickleball.  Waiting to hear if this option will meet the CDBG criteria for the grant.  

Commission supports this approach.       

7. Overview of Fall 2023 Facility Operations 

Director Krans said that the Rec Center area of the Community Center will mirror operations 

of last fall-keeping main doors locked during the school day and unlocking them for 

designated drop in programs.  We will be working with the new Chief Information Officer to 

implement the CIP of the access control system as soon as possible.  
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8. Summer Meeting Schedule – Board will not meet in July and August 

 

9. Other - Forestry Plan at HP – will be treating for invasive species this summer.  

Spaulding High School has requested that 9 of the old disc golf baskets be donated to the 

school.  Commission approved this request.   

 

Next Meeting:  September 11, 2023 


